
HERTFORDSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL  
 

COMMONS ACT 2006 
Schedule 3 Paragraph 2  

 
Notice of Proposal to amend the Register by deregistering 

Common Land and registering exchange land where Common 
Land has been affected by highway alterations 

 
 
As Commons Registration Authority for Hertfordshire, Hertfordshire County 
Council is proposing to: 
 

 amend “Baas Hill Common” (CL089) where it has been affected by the 
A10 by deregistration and exchange. Ref no.CLP006; 

 amend “Hertford Heath” (CL020) at College Road where it has been 
affected by highway by deregistration. Ref no.CLP011. 

 
Copies of these proposals which include a plan of the land affected and 
supporting evidence, are available for inspection at County Hall and may be 
seen free of charge at Front Reception, County Hall, Hertford, SG13 8DN 
between 9.00 am to 4.00 pm on Monday to Friday. Please quote the reference 
number. 
 
Anyone wishing to make a representation to Hertfordshire County Council 
about this application may do so in writing.  All representations must be 
received by 4th November 2010.  The representation must state your name 
and postal address, the nature of your interest in the land, the grounds on 
which your representation is made and must be signed by you.  You may also 
include an email address.  It should be sent to Ms Anna Mangini, Environment 
Department CHN103, Hertfordshire County Council, County Hall, Pegs Lane, 
Hertford, SG13 8DN; email: commons&greens@hertscc.gov.uk.  Please 
quote the reference number of the application.  
 
Any representations received will not be treated as confidential and will be 
copied to the applicant for their comment.  Representations will also be made 
available for inspection and where applicable will be sent to the Planning 
Inspectorate for a decision. 
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